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June 7, 1988 '

Docket Nos. 50-321, 50-366
License Nos. DPR-57, NPF-5

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald

Executive Vice President -
Nuclear Operations

P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta , GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-321/87-31 AND 50-366/87-31)

Our letter to you dated May 31, 1988, issued a Notice of Violation based on
an NRC Headquarters-directed Quality Verification Function Inspection (QVFI)
conducted at your Hatch facility on November 30 through December 11, 1987.

In the Notice of Violation the Severity Level- for B was inadvertently omitted
due to a typographical error. Please add the following statement to the
Notice of Violation, Part B: ,

This is a Severity Level IV violation (Supplement I).

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

(original signed by C. Julian)

Caudie A. Julian, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: J. T. Beckham, Vice President
H. C. Nix, Plant Manager
0. M. Fraser, Site Quality

Assurance (QA) Supervisor
L. Gucwa, Manager, Nuclear Safety |

and Licensing

bec: NRC Resident Inspector |DRS, Technical Assistant
Hugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia
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